## **Angelica Lis**

From: Scudiero, Patti

**Sent:** Thursday, February 09, 2017 10:00 AM **To:** Amy Degnan; Valenziano, Steven

Cc: Reblin, Mary

**Subject:** RE: Tadin asphalt plant

It should be with David. Let me talk to him today and get back to you.

Patti Scudiero, Zoning Administrator and Managing Deputy Commissioner Department of Planning and Development 121 North LaSalle Street Room 905 Chicago, Illinois 60602 (312) 744-5765 patti.scudiero@cityofchicago.org



**From:** Amy Degnan [mailto:adegnan@daleygeorges.com]

**Sent:** Thursday, February 09, 2017 9:55 AM **To:** Scudiero, Patti; Valenziano, Steven

Cc: Reblin, Mary

**Subject:** Tadin asphalt plant

Patti & Steve:

We had a conference call with Tadin to discuss moving the asphalt plant east of Wood. He said he cannot make that work. He said Alderman Cardenas told him we would have a meeting with DPD to discuss. He would like to request that meeting is scheduled. Mara told him we would not likely get David. But are the two of you able to meet? We know Patti is out of the office next week. It is not immediate.

## Thanks.



Amy Degnan

Daley and Georges, Ltd.

20 S. Clark St., Suite 400 Chicago, IL 60603 312.726.8799 (direct) 312.726.8797 (office)

www.daleygeorges.com